Insert your home address here
International Pension Centre
Tyneview Park
Newcastle Upon Tyne
NE98 1BA
United Kingdom
RE: Payment of GMP increases for pensioners who have retired to countries where the UK state pensions are frozen

National Insurance Number: 

Dear Sir

I am a pensioner in receipt of UK state pensions. I am also in receipt of an occupational pension from [INSERT NAME OF PENSION SCHEME]. I have moved to a country where the UK government does not upgrade my UK state pensions in line with inflation each year. I regard it as deeply unfair that my state pensions are not increased as if I were a UK resident given my payment of National Insurance Contributions over my working life. However this is not the point at issue.
Part of my state additional pension is represented by Guaranteed Minimum Pension (GMP) accrued as a result of my contracting out of SERPS. Although I reluctantly accept that the rest of my UK state pensions are frozen, it is clear that the GMP element should be increased each year. This is not happening at present. I understand from contact with the Public Service Pensioners’ Council, that responsibility for paying the relevant GMP increases after retirement is the responsibility of the Department for Work and Pensions. 
I would be most grateful if you could investigate the matter and ensure that my correct pension is reinstated and that past underpayments be reimbursed as soon as possible. I appreciate that my past employer may be responsible for paying part of the GMP increase, but consider it to be the responsibility of the Department for Work and Pensions to ensure that the correct amount is paid.

Yours faithfully
